Reference: FS447432780
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 22/2204/FUL
Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus
basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sg.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.
three storey building comprising 893sg.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,
associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By
Name: Mrs. Jane Carmody

Address: 15 St James's Avenue Hampton Hill Hampton TW12 1HH
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: Sir,

Such care was taken when the local plan for Hampton Hill was developed. Residents and councillors worked together.
The Victorian/ Edwardian design of many houses was noted and Hampton Hill was designated a Village with some
buildings of particular interest.

The monstrosity which is much of the St Clare’s proposed development does not fit with the village plan and will devastate
the lives of so many residents.

Please refuse to accept the new plan and consider the reality of future life in Hampton Hill if it the plan was to be passed.
Even more oversubscribed doctors, dentists and schools; Terrible parking problems ( already bad ,thanks to the Burtons
Road restrictions); the difficulty for disabled people to access anywhere in the high street;

This is a greedy development by the applicant, ( and possibly the council) which needs a complete re think.

Eg: no building higher than 3 floors, some commercial space but also containing a doctor/ dentist / nursery/ daycare, more
parking. More affordable housing.

This sort of scenario would be less lucrative for both the applicant and the council but would sit much more comfortably
within our lovely Village.



